
           
      
   

 
    
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Summer is upon us, and another school year has come to an 

end! We now begin our summer program, which allows for 

more flexibility, and time outside. 

 

Over the summer, we will explore a variety of themes: 

Father’s Day, Wild Animals, Ocean Life, Beaches and Rocks, 

Independence Day, and other topics of interest! The Busy 

Bees are welcome to bring in books on these topics.   

 

It was wonderful seeing you all at Portfolio Pick-Up! Thank 

you so much for all of your cooperation throughout the 

years! We appreciate you more than you could know! Please 

come back and visit us and have a safe and happy summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather and Lucia 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Friendly Reminders  

 

 

*Please apply sun block lotion before school - we will 

re-apply in the afternoon. 

 

*Please, no sunglasses, toys, outside food/drinks, gum, 

or candy in school. 

 

*Remember to label all items with your child’s name, 

and replace clothing as needed. 

 

*Please have your child wear shorts under skirts or 

dresses. 

 

*Please have your child wear gym shoes and socks, or 

closed-toe sandals with a back. No flip flops please. 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

• June 19th– Closed for Juneteenth 

• July 4th – Closed for Independence Day 

• July 19th – Closed for Columbian Fest 

• August 12th – 16th – Closed for Clean-Up Week 


